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We are seeking raffle donations for our Year End 
Award Banquet being held on Saturday, January 
25th. We ask all donations be submitted in advance of 
the banquet by Saturday, January 18th to allow us 
time to organize. Items do not need to be horse related. 
Please contact buxmontridingclub@gmail.com if you 
are interested in donating a basket or item. All proceeds 
from the raffle help to offset the cost of the banquet 
and allow us to keep our prices low for our competitors.  
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